
CENTENNIAL BASS CLUB 
MEETING  –  May 2nd 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER –  Meeting was called to order by Chad Doerr 
 
WELCOME OF GUESTS –  New Guests were welcomed 
 
NEW MEMBERS – Vote in if any (Echo Villa) New Members Voted in 
 
 MINUTES – Copy for Review (Echo Villa) Minutes were approved as posted 
 
TREASURER REPORT – (Nate Caldwell), Report given by Nate Caldwell, 
Motion was made to accept the report as read, seconded and passed  
 
TD REPORT – (Terry Carwin), Get your insurance in. Some dates will be 
changed on events so keep an eye on the website.  
 
TEAM TD REPORT - (Chris Jones) Rules changes were accepted 
 
CONSERVATION REPORT - (John Murphy) John reported that he is still 
working with Adopting HT as CBC lake. Lone tree is looking great! 
 
ACTIVITIES – (Craig McMillin) Craig reported that Chad LaChance is having 
Fishfest at HT, CBC to possibly have trailer there. He will speak with club 
members about having it there. 
 
FMO – (BW) Sponsors getting lined up, Silent auction items being lined up, 
Frank asked about doing silent auction online with live bidding and he will check 
on it.  Frank Villa will get the online FMO Sign up ready to go. 
 
CAST – (BW) June 6th, need volunteers 
 
FEDERATION – (Frank) STQT is June 8-13, Need to get entry forms and Money 
to Nate ASAP. 
 
JR CLUB (Frank)Had State Qualifier for Juniors and qualified to juniors from 
Denver club. 
 
OLD BUSINESS – Use trailer to advertise during Lory State Park 40th 
Anniversary 
 Bill Wilson Meeting with Kehmier about bass pass 
 New mailing list add phone numbers, send to Frank – Echo Continues to 
work on this 
 Vice President nominations/acceptance? Chad Doerr is New VP 
 



 
NEW BUSINESS – STQT Format and Date?  We talked about the new format 
change to the STQT, Pro-Am Style like BASS Opens, State now qualifying 10 
Boaters and 10 nonboaters.  
 
 
 
Adjourn 
 
 


